
2020/2021 Titan of the Year 
 
This is the most prestigious award presented to a member who has performed beyond the normal call of duty 
in a voluntary capacity during the season to support the Club and its members.  The TITAN OF THE YEAR is 
someone (male or female) who has made a real difference to the Club and who has represented the Club in a 
respectful and reputable manner.   
 

Megan Avellano 
Age 21 
Player of the Senior Ladies Team 
Assistant Coach 
General Committee Member  
 
Megan’s hard work and support to the club throughout the 
season was unquestionable.  Her tremendous contribution to the 
club was greatly appreciated by the committee members as well 
as parents and club members. 
 
Her passion and dedication in seeing our club strive has her 
constantly looking at ways to improve what is offered to our 
members.  Below are some of the things she has done: 

 
Apart from playing for the Senior Ladies Team which has a minimum of a three day session a week, she is also 
the Merchandise and Kit Officer of the Club’s General Committee.  This sees her attending meetings as well as 
recording, maintaining, updating and purchasing equipment, clothing and other items required by our club 
and its members. 
 
Grassroots 
Megan has assisted in the coaching at the Grassroots training sessions.  During these sessions she would also 
take pictures of our young players so parents could appreciate their kids participation whilst the GSLA ‘No 
Spectators’ restriction was in force during the pandemic.  Seeing that parents appreciated this so much, she 
decided to continue taking pictures after such restriction was waived so parents would enjoy these 
unforgettable sporting moments with the rest of their family. 
 
Hockey5s 
Her support as Assistant Coach in this category was most influential and greatly valued by our members who 
have a very high regard for her.  This group trained twice a week with the weekly Thursday match which she 
would ensure she was there for. 
 
Social Media 
Megan is the creator of our social media pages in Facebook, Twitter and Instagram.  She was regularly placing 
posts and keeping our pages active with updates on our team’s participation and activities. 
 
Website 
Her contribution towards the photographic design and composition of our website has most certainly given a 
highly illustrative depiction of the club’s vibe. 
 
Our thanks go to Megan for setting such a high standard for future candidates and may her dedication and 
commitment be an example to many.  


